
 

We would like to invite 
you to our Twyford 
Mobile Visitor Centre 
High Speed Two (HS2) is the new high speed railway for Britain.  

We will be in your area and this is an opportunity for you to: 

 

• meet members from your local engagement and 

construction team; 

• find out about the HS2 works in your local area 

• view the latest designs and progress updates 

• find out about upcoming road closures and traffic management in your area 

• or talk to us about supporting local community projects.  

 



 

 

 

 

  

 

Come and talk to us on Wednesday 10 September 2025,  

between 4pm and 7pm. 

Twyford Village Hall carpark, Portway Road,  

Twyford, Buckinghamshire, MK18 4EE 

 

  Freephone 08081 434 434  

Minicom 08081 456 472 

Email hs2enquiries@hs2.org.uk 

Website www.hs2.org.uk 

 To keep up to date with what is 

happening in your local area, visit: 

www.hs2inyourarea.co.uk 

We look forward to meeting you. 

 

Reference number:    HS2-EKFB-25-1256 
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